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COMMUNITY EDUCATION 

 
Memorandum 

 

TO: Community Education Parents/Caregivers/Guardians 

DATE: 8/25/2020 
RE: After-School Tuition Waived for September & October 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Guardians: 

Salt Lake City School District’s after-school program would like to offer free tuition for the months of 

September and October to families who have paid the non-refundable registration fee for the after-school 

remote learning program. We understand that the economic impact of the COVID-19 global pandemic has 

negatively affected many Salt Lake City School District families. We know families who access the after-school 

program have come to depend on the services we provide as essential.  

 

The after-school program will be offered to students virtually starting Monday, September 14. The after-school 

remote learning program will take place immediately after the end of each school day and go until 6:00 pm 

Monday–Friday. 

 

The district is committed to minimizing the economic impact that our community has had to endure. 

Community Education wants to ensure that every student is ready for tomorrow and our high-quality programs 

will help students become life-long learners.  

 

If you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (801) 578-

8275 or my secretary, Maxine Gilmore, at maxine.gilmore@slcschools.org. You can also visit our website for 

more information about the virtual learning and enrichment opportunities being offered to all after-school 

students. 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Liz Gonzalez 
Administrator 
Community Education 
 
 
• ALL After-School Programs Begin Remotely (Title I and Fee-Based) 

o September 14, 2020 
▪ Please take note since this has changed as of this school year: 2020-21 

• ALL After-School Programs End (Title 1 and Fee-Based) 
o May 28, 2021 

▪ Please take note since this has changed as of this school year: 2020-21 

https://www.slcschools.org/departments/salt-lake-education-foundation-and-development-office/community-education/summer/
mailto:maxine.gilmore@slcschools.org

